
Konges Sløjd recalls Night Light Cherry, Night Light Dino & Night Light 

Lemon because of the products child appealing. 
 

 

 

Konges Sløjd ask all B2B costumers that have bought the products Night Light Cherry, Night Light 

Dino & Night Light Lemon (Style no.: KS4499, KS4500 and KS4501) to stop selling the products, as 

the products are identified as child appealing and children can therefore perceive it as a toy, which 

can lead to electrical risks. 

Safety is a top priority at Konges Sløjd, which is why we are taking out precautions and recalling the 

Night Light Cherry, Night Light Dino & Night Light Lemon due to the electrical risk, which can cause 

shocks. 

Konges Sløjd develops its products using a thorough risk assessment and testing program to ensure 

that the products comply with all applicable laws and standards in the markets they are sold. 

However, we have become aware that these night lights do not comply with EN 60598-2-12:2013 

clause 12.7.8 and are assessed to be child appealing. Because of the child appealing, children can 

perceive them as toys, which can cause a risk of shock, especially for small children. Therefore, we 

are recalling Night Light Cherry, Night Light Dino & Night Light Lemon. 

 

We kindly ask you to immediately stop selling the products and to compile what left over you have as 

well returns coming from your customers. 

Once products have been compiled, please contact our Customer Service to coordinate 

arrangements for the return freight.   

We will of course credit you the value of goods returned and facilitate the freight. 

If you have any further questions do not hesitate to contact us at b2b@kongessloejd.com or phone 

+45 70 60 51 01. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 
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